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Next Sunday  
Message:    Dave Harnish 

Librarian:   Dorothy Beachy 

Church Nursery:  Olivia King 

 

Attendance and Offering 

Attendance last Sunday:                                                                  67      

Tithes & offerings received last Sunday:                                $1,679 

                                                                     
 

Upcoming Dates of Note 

Oct 18                Women’s Bible Study                              10:00 a.m.                         

Oct 22                Pastor Dave’s Ordination 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

1125 River Road, Marietta, PA 17547 Telephone: 717 426-4584 

E-mail: MariettaChapel@gmail.com www.MariettaChapel.org 

 

LEAD PASTOR 

 Dave Harnish 615-1068 davechapel@gmail.com  

 

May the God of hope 

fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in him,   

so that you may overflow with hope 

 by the power of the Holy Spirit. 

Romans 15:13 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We follow Jesus,  

addressing the needs of those around us 

so that together we may experience the living God 

and become channels of compassion and hope to a hurting world. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                       

                     

                      October 8, 2017 

 

“A Gifted Body” 

I Corinthians 12:12-31 

 

      Welcome & Announcements                        Chuck Jantzi 

      Praise & Worship in Song   

      Responding with tithes and offerings    

      Message                                                          Dave Harnish 

      Sending Prayer                                                Chuck Jantzi 

 

 

                                           

 

 

Sonrise Café                 9:00-9:30 a.m. 

  Worship Service          9:30-11:00 a.m. 

   Part 2                            11:00-11:30 a.m.              

 



WELCOME GUESTS 

We are delighted you have come to worship with us.  If you did 

not check-in at the welcome desk in the lobby upon your arrival,  we 

would appreciate if you would stop by and sign the guest book.   

We hope to see you again! 

 
 

 

Nursery Care for infants through age two provided 9:30-11:30 a.m. 

Kidz for Christ Classes:  

�   Age: 3 year olds to 5th Grade, 10:30 - 11:30 a.m., Room 3 & 4 

 

Part 2       11:-11:30 a.m. 

Youth 

�    6th-8th Grades, Room #6 

�    9th-12th Grades, Room #7 & 8 

Adults 

  �   International Bible Lesson- Conference Room 

  �   Catalyst Groups 

           Connections - Overflow Room #9, Section 1 

           Adults - Fellowship Hall 

 

Serving Today 

Greeters:  Phyllis Oberholtzer & Kathy Garner 

Librarian:  Dixie Becker 

Church Nursery:  Bonita King 

 

 

 

This Week’s Chapel Activities  

Sun      Life Group                     6:30 p.m.      Newswanger Home 

Sun     Life Group    6:30 p.m.               Sangree Home 

Tue                MCT Meeting               6:30 p.m.                            Chapel 

Tue               AC/MCT Meeting         7:00 p.m.                            Chapel 

 

 

 

 
 

                       Announcements 

�  PRAYER REQUEST CARDS are in racks on the benches.  If you wish 

to submit a request, print it on a card and place it in the offering plate. 

� HEARING ASSISTANCE DEVICES are available upon request. 

Please check with the technician at the sound booth for assistance. 

� GROCERY GIFT CARDS –  An ongoing fundraiser for the youth. 

Gift cards are purchased from Darrenkamps, Giant, and Weis at a 

discount and sold at face value for a 5% profit.  Check with Zane 

Harnish  if you would like to purchase cards this morning. 

� ORDINATION – On Sunday morning, October 22 we will be having 

Pastor Dave’s ordination service as part of the Sunday morning worship 

service.  Bishop Keith Blank will be sharing the message that morning.  

There will also a fellowship meal after the service.  Plan to celebrate with 

us that Sunday!  

� EASTERN MENNONITE MISSIONS VISON and Fundraising 

Banquet will be held on November 1 at 6:30 p.m. at the Eden Resort 

Courtyard, 222 Eden Road, Lancaster, PA 176012.  This year's banquet 

theme is "Everyone moving in mission in a changing world."  We'll 

explore EMM's long history of following God wherever He leads -- and 

the new places God is leading us today.  Register online by October 16.  

Contact Jessica Fellenger at jessicaf@emm.org or 717 898-2251 ext. 235. 

� NEW EMAIL ADDRESS for Jean Camp is sifumungu68@gmail.com. 

� INTERESTED IN BAPTISM?  Want to explore Chapel membership? 

We are planning for a time of orientation and welcoming of members in 

early November.  Please contact Pastor Dave if you want to know more. 

� AFFIRMATIONS – Eldon Miller has been affirmed to serve as the 

Administrative Council representative.  Jen Stoltzfus and Chuck Jantzi 

have been affirmed to serve as Elders for our congregation.  Thanks to 

each of you who responded.  Blessings to Eldon, Jen and Chuck as they 

serve! 

 

 

 

 

 

� CHECK THE BULLETIN BOARD – Take a minute to check 

the bulletin board for more information on the following and 

more… 

� MENNONITE CENTRAL COMMITTEE(MCC) will be 

holding the 10th annual Voices of Hope Holiday Festival 

Concert on December 3 at 7:00 p.m. at the historic Trust 

Performing Arts Center in downtown Lancaster.  Come 

celebrate the holiday season and help support MCC 

educational programs. 

�  VOLUNTEERS NEEDED for E-town Winter Shelter.  The 

shelter will be open this year from December 4, 2017 

through March 29, 2018 at St. Paul’s United Methodist 

Church.  All volunteers must attend a training.  See the 

bulletin board for more information. 

� ELIZABETHTOWN COLLEGE’S Young Center for 

Anabaptist and Pietist Studies presents “Beards, Bonnets, 

and Football: Eastern Mennonite University & 

Elizabethtown College, 1900-2000,” by Donald B. Kraybill 

on Thurs., Oct. 19, 7:00 p.m., in the Susquehanna Room of 

Myer Hall. For more information, call 717-361-1470 or visit 

www.etown.edu/youngctr/events. 

 

 

 

                    Youth 

� ST&… will meet TONIGHT @ 7:00 p.m. at the Chapel for 

worship and Bible study.  All 9th – 12th graders are welcome 

to attend. 


